Public Notice
City of Weston Consumer Confidence Report (CCR)

The City of Weston annual water quality report called the Consumer Confidence Report, or CCR
for the year 2019 is available at: http://dnr.mo.gov/ccr/mo1010851.pdf. The city is not mailing
the CCR directly to our customers but a paper copy or an email copy is available upon request,
You may also go to the City of Weston website at www.westonmo.us and click on the link for
Consumer Confidence Report. Please call Weston City Hall at 816-640-2752 or email
cityhall@westonmo.us to receive a direct copy of the CCR.
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Kim Kirby, City Clerk //
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